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25 May 2022 

 

Dear Principals, Deputies and APRIMs 

I write to invite you to help us promote a new group in the Archdiocese of Adelaide called ‘Harvesters’. 

Harvesters is an informal group of people involved in Catholic parishes, ministries, schools and agencies in South 

Australia who want to continue spreading Jesus' Good News and encourage each other in their faith journeys. There 

are no meetings and no costs.  

The group has launched a new website, ‘Harvesters Place’ ( www.harvestersplace.com.au ) which explains the purpose 

of our Harvesters group. It offers a wide range of resources encouraging people to seek and learn more about what it 

means to be Catholic and to share their faith with others. We also have a Facebook group which everyone is invited to 

join ((9) Harvesters | Facebook). 

Endorsing our new website, Vicar General, Fr Dean Marin, said Harvesters Place fitted nicely with the outcomes of last 

year’s Diocesan Assembly, which called for ‘resources to inspire faith formation and faith sharing, especially in an 

accessible form’. 

You will find a flyer attached with this letter and we hope you will share this information with the teachers and staff of 

your school. 

God bless! 

 

Fr Rob Egar 
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